From: Carol Meise

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Just say no to Northern Pass

Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 9:53:44 AM
Carol Meise

496 west rd

Bradford, NH 03221

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There are so many reasons to say no, the fact that that hydroquebec will bury lines in Canada, but
eversource won't bury lines here, the entire cost of constructing 192 miles of new transmission lines in
New Hampshire and 49 miles in Quebec will be recouped as part of the price we will pay for the hydro
power transmitted from Quebec into the New England market and then there is the environmental
damage and eyesore. In addition more people oppose this than support it, especially where the lines
are suppose to go.

Sincerely,
Carol Meise


mailto:Carol.meise@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

